
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for the GCWW Enhanced Lead Program Update. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc:   Cathy B. Bailey, Executive Director  

Greater Cincinnati Water Works 

 

      May 24, 2021 
 
 

TO:  Councilmember Kearney, Neighborhoods Committee Chair 

 

FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – GCWW Enhanced Lead Program Update 
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